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Tuesday 5th November 2024 
 
 

Supporting You With Your Child’s Behaviour: A Norfolk Steps Approach  
Tuesday 12th November and Tuesday 26th November 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are delighted that the Schools and Community Team are delivering ‘Supporting You With Your Child’s Behaviour: 
A Norfolk Steps Approach’ over two workshops in our school on Tuesday 12th November and Tuesday 26th November 
2024. 
 
The aim of the workshops is to provide strategies to help support you in reducing parental conflict and promote more 
positive relationships.  The focus over the two workshops will be around: 
 

• Limited Choice  

• Scripting  

• Positive Language  

• Consistency 

If you would like to attend, please can you let the school office know, as we have a limit of 15 places and will be on a 
first-come first-served basis. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions regarding the 
workshops. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
 

Karen Nice 
SENDCO 
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